
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

Wednesday, 4th  November 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We hope you enjoyed the half term break.  

Our children, and staff, have all retruned to school refreshed and keen to have a 

successful and enjoyable second half of the autumn term. We were particularly pleased 

to welcome the year 2 children, and staff team, back after their short isolation before 

half term break.  

The news of the second lockdown is a point of concern for all of us. I wanted to reassure 

you that the school will be running in excatly the same way as we did over last half term. 

This includes all of our after school clubs, and our breakfast clubs, which will remain 

open.  

Our measures to redcue the risk of infections have been working really well in the 

school. There has been no evidence of any school based spread of Covid involving  the 

very small amont of positive cases we have had amongst our community.  

If you have any difficulties associated with lockdown, please let us know. In particular, 

let us know if you are having difficulties with finances, housing or food. We may well be 

able to help you find support.  

As staff we are feeling in a privileged position; we get to avoid the challenges of 

lockdown by coming to work each day. We love our jobs and we are looking forward to 

supporting  community spirit in the lead up to Christmas and beyond. We are 

determined that our children have a festive half term - so expect more information soon 

on the seasonal fun we have in store.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 

Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


